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June 29 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Community vote for finalists 

Last term we were thrilled to secure a place on an online safety programme with 
Kent Police. Children from Year 5 and from Year 6 enjoyed a workshop on staying 
safe online and healthy relationships. The children then worked in smaller groups in 
order to record a podcast promoting their messages. 

I am very excited to confirm that one of our groups has been selected to be finalists. 
This group is Rio, Isabella, Zach, Seren and Layla from Year 6 and Tilly from Year 5. 
This means that they are now open to a public vote from the wider Kent Community. 
The online public vote begins at 7am today; Thursday 29th June. The winning 
school will be the one with the most votes when the poll closes at 5pm on 
Wednesday 5th July.  

You can listen to a copy of the children’s podcast by clicking on this link; 

 https://youtu.be/0eYhqxidytc 

Voting takes place on Kent Police’s media company website at 
www.collaboratedigital.com/vote 

We are all extremely proud of the children and would like to urge you to vote for 
them. We will post the link on our social media platforms also so that it is very 
accessible for you. The children need your support! Please vote and encourage 
friends and family. 

Kind regards 

 

 

Sarah Bone 

Deputy Headteacher 
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